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CHAIRMAN

Dr. La6rcio A. Vinhas
.

Acting Chairman
Comissio Nacional de Energia Nuclear
Rua General Severiano 90
Botafogo ZC-82
CEP 22290, Rio de Janeiro, RJ
Brazil

Dear Dr. Vinhas:

Thank you for your letter of January 28, 1994, indicating
your interest in renewing the Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
Comissdo Nacional de Energia Nuclear (CNEN) agreement for the
exchange of Technical Information and Cooperation in Regula-
tory and Safety Research Matters. The NRC will forward a
proposed text for your review as soon as the necessary U.S.
Government approvals have been receivind.

The Commission also appreciates your ir. forming us that Mr.
Ivano H. Marchesi will be your designated agreement adminis-
trator. Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director, Office of
International Programs, is the NRC point of contact for this
agreement.

The NRC looks forward to continuing our useful exchange of
information with CNEN.

Sincerely,

'

.A~ AA'
Ivan Selin
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